
From: Blend Cota  

Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 11:22 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: City files: D01-20003 and D02-20009 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

This letter is regarding the proposal to build an 11 Story apartment building with 121 
rental apartments in it at Snively and Bayview location. 

As a resident of this area, I strongly oppose this development. 

This neighbourhood is comprised of Single-Family homes and such a development is 
completely in contrary to that structure. and will not suit our community. 

Bayview Avenue is already turned into a high traffic road because of multiple 
developments along the street. This new development will turn Snively street into a 
dangerously busy shortcut for the hundreds of additional cars to go to Young street and 
shopping centers around that area. 

As we strive to protect our environment, the wetlands that are located right behind this 
development will be suffer great damage and displacement and as a result a major 
change in nature preservation. 

I strongly believe that you will oppose this destructive plan and preserve our community 
and environment. 

Thank you, 

Blend Cota 


